
            

 

Thursday, June 8 NO PSG MEETING. Tentative new date: Thursday, June 15, 7pm 

Friday, June 9 Beach Day at Willows Beach. Buses will leave from school just after 10am 

Monday, June 12 
Soccertron sessions grades 1 - 5 (see details in newsletter) 
Note: This is NOT the date for the Farewell Assembly. New date: Mon, Jun 19 

Tuesday, June 13 Final day to purchase HarbourCats tickets 

Wednesday, June 14 
THANKFUL CHAPEL 9:30 - 10:00am 
Spring Concert 6:00pm in the Cathedral 

Thursday, June 15 Teacher & Staff Appreciation Luncheon 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On Monday, June 12th Soccertron will be coming to our school for two free soccer sessions, one for grades 1 - 3 
and the other for grades 4 - 5. The younger group will run from 3:15 - 3:45 and the older group from 3:55 - 4:30. 
Please email James Rhodes at james.rhodes@cathedralschool.ca to sign up. Spots will fill up fast so be sure to 
sign up early. The sessions will take place on the school's turf field. Cleats and shin pads are encouraged.  
 

http://cathedralschool.ca/school-calendar/
mailto:james.rhodes@cathedralschool.ca
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http://mailchi.mp/0e9a48c05f9e/christ-church-cathedral-e-newsletter-april-26-2373873?e=0ae86cdf7e
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office@cathedralschool.ca 

luxmundi@cathedralschool.ca

 kathy.erickson@cathedralschool.ca 
 
 

 

mailto:music@cathedralschool.ca
mailto:music@cathedralschool.ca
mailto:themusicbox@rocketmail.com
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Wow, what a Spring Fair we had!! We hope you had as much fun as we did! A big shout 
out goes to: Todd and his merry bunch of volunteers for once again putting it altogether. 
To all the class reps and class parents who supported the silent auction and donated 
their time helping with events, and a big thank you to all the parents, students, 
parishioners and neighbours who attended.  

 
 
 

 
Unfortunately, due to prior commitments the PSG Executive is unable to attend tonight’s 
meeting, therefore, the final PSG Meeting of the 2016-17 school year is now tentatively 
scheduled for June 15th @ 7:00pm at the Penny Farthing Pub in Oak Bay Village.  

 
 

If you can lend a helping hand on June 15th for the Teacher & Staff Appreciation 
Luncheon, please click on the link below to sign-up 
 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B48A4A92CA0FB6-june 

 
 

END OF SCHOOL YEAR GOURMET* BBQ 
 
The PSG regrets to inform everyone that because of the many prior commitments 
and lack of manpower, we will unfortunately have to cancel the year end BBQ. The 
end of the year is a very busy time and things just weren’t falling into place to make 
this a successful event. Thank you for your understanding. 
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